
 
Dear Political Science Program Review Author: 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 
 
Strengths 
 
PRC felt that the program faculty members have demonstrated through the program review 
their commitment to the teaching of Political Science. 
 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
PRC suggests that the department meet at least once a year. All programs should hold annual 
department meetings.   
 
PRC suggests that the department talk with their SLO coordinator and division dean for help in 
completing their assessments.  
 
PRC concurs with the Dean’s concern about low course success rates and the suggestion to 
meet with TLC faculty. 
 
We also agree with the vice president’s statement “What strategies or ideas do you have about 
ways you can impact student success in your classes?” 
 
 
Recommendation – Yellow 
 
The program is recommended to submit an out-of-cycle comprehensive program review in fall 
2015. 
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